P4 Curriculum Newsletter
Tannaghmore P.S.

Spring Term

We hope you have had a wonderful Christmas holiday. We
have a lot to look forward to this term. This Newsletter gives
you some information on what to expect in Term Two.

Welcome Back!

This busy term will see us learning about World War Two and
going on our living history trip to the Palace Stables in Armagh.
With Lent, Easter and our First Penance coming up we will be
working hard to prepare for those. Our coding skills will be
developing in ICT through use of Scratch and other coding tools.

Homework is an important way to support your child’s learning.
Don’t forget our P4 Digital Newsletter provides weekly links to
support the work covered in class.



Literacy

Genres:

Fables, myths & legends,
instructions, traditional
stories, parables, dictionaries
and thesauruses.

LT RACT

Grammar:

Collective nouns, adjectives,
imperative verbs, time
connectives, apostrophes,
compound words and
alphabetical order.




	Read for 15 minutes every night
	Learn prayers for our sacraments
	Complete Mathletics tasks
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